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Thursday 29th September: 
Y4 Carnival Workshop 
 
Thursday 29th September: 
Calderdale Boccia Team playing 
at Calderdale College 
 
Thursday 29th September: 
Reading Workshop for         
reception parents 
 
Friday 30th September: 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 
Wednesday 5th & Thursday 
6th October: 
Y5 visit to Water Treatment  
Centre 
 
Monday 10th October: 
Y6 trip to Eden Camp 
 
Monday 10th October: 
Y3 trip to the Piece Hall 
 
Wednesday 12th & Thursday 
13th October : 
Reception Trip to Copley 
Woods 
 
Monday 17th October: 
Nasal Vaccinations 
 
Tuesday 18th October: 
Year 1 trip to Manor Heath 
 

 
Friday 30th September  

10-11am 
 

Parents are invited to attend The World’s Biggest Coffee 
Morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support at Beech Hill 

School. 
 

We can accommodate a maximum of 50 parents so booking 
for this event is essential and will be on a first come first 

serve basis only. The event is available to book on the 
online booking system. 

 
Your child may attend the coffee morning with you but 

please let their class teacher know if you would like them 
to join you.  

 
There will be a minimum donation of £1 per adult and £1 

per child that attend.  (Please note that this donation  ap-
plies to your children who are already in school that come 

and join you) 
 

There will be a large selection of refreshments to enjoy 
and all proceeds raised will go to Macmillan Cancer  

Support. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.beechhillschool.co.uk
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TT Rockstars Weekly Winners 
 

Year 2 - Nitika Kodali (Canada) 
 

Year 3 - Aahil Nasir (Jordan) 
 

Year 4 - Sai Podapati (France) 
 

Year 5 - Hassan Hussain (Denmark) 
 

Year 6 - Habibah Rahman (Egypt) 
 

Overall Winner 
 

Aahil Nasir (Jordan) 
 

 
“No legacy is so rich as honesty.” 

 
~William Shakespeare 

Family Challenge 

Congratulations to our Family 
Challenge winners from over 
the  summer. It was lovely to 
see families making memories 
together and we had our first 
ever family winners! 
 
Keep your eyes peeled for the 
next challenge coming up in the    
October half term. 

 
 
 

 

Sports Day 
 
This week children from Beech Hill, in years 3 
and 4,  took part in a variety of sporting          
activities at Dean Field school.  
Children from both schools took part in the 
sporting events. The children travelled up by 
minibus and, for 
the first time 
since 2019,    
parents were   
invited to watch!  
 
The winners 
from both days 
will be            
announced at the 
beginning of 
next week. 



Dinner Menu w/c Monday 26th September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Reception Reading Workshop 

Learning to read is the most important 
thing your child will learn at our school. 

Everything else depends on it, so we do all 
we can to make sure every child learns to 

read quickly. 

We are holding a reading workshop for 
parents of children in reception to learn 

how we are teaching your children to read 
and to learn how you can help at home.  

This event will begin with a meeting on 
Thursday 29th September at 9:00am in 

the school hall. You will then have the   
opportunity to come and take part in a 
Read, Write Inc. lesson with your child. 
The workshop will last approximately 1 

hour and 15 minutes.  
 

We hope to see you there! 
 

 

 

 


